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Dear Friends,

We are back in Papua New Guinea! Our time in the States was a blessing, but nothing beats being where God has called you.
Thank you to everyone who prayed for us during our travels. We all made it safe and healthy.

Furlough —

The five months we were in America were wonderful. We enjoyed great times of fellowship and refreshment, The Lord
provided for many ministry needs, and we were able to encourage many churches in how the Lord is working in Milne Bay,
PNG. We have been strengthened and encouraged, and now we are ready to get back to work!

Our Family —

We are thankful for how the Lord has blessed our family. The gitls enjoyed seeing family and making new friends while in the
States. Cassia has done well in school and is close to finishing kindergarten. Tabitha is now 34 weeks pregnant with our third
child. We found out we are having our first boy, and we are thrilled. He is due June 29th. We are currently in Mount Hagen,
PNG awaiting the arrival of the baby. We will be here until the end of July, then Lord willing, we will head back to Milne Bay.
We are thankful for our friends the Dye’s and the Seremak’s working out a comfortable place for us to stay during these two
months in Mount Hagen.

The Lord Provides — )

In the last year we have seen the Lord intervene and provide for many of the needs for our future ministry in the islands, and
I wanted to share each of these monumental instances of provision.

1.) The Lord gave land for the ministry on Normanby Island.

2.) A church in Brisbane, Australia put together a container of equipment for us and will ship it to us later this year.

3.) That same church is sending a group of guys later this year to help us build our house on the island.

4.) God provided all of the money for our solar kit for our house.

5.) We were blessed with all of the funds needed for acquiring a new boat.

6.) A church in Tennessee is sending us a container filled with Bibles and Bible School material later this year.

It is amazing watching the Lord work. He is faithful!

Thank you all for praying for us. By our next letter, we should be holding our baby boy and making preparations to begin our
ministry projects. We are so thankful for so many friends and supporters who are helping us reach our corner of PNG. Let’s
get something done for God!

Your Missionaries in Papua New Guinea,
Caleb, Tabitha, Cassia, and Cherith Wilson

Saying goodbye to Pastor Ricky

The girls and their friends from Pangia
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